
From: RAYMOND PAPP
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Public Comment: ASW2021-03 Adjusted Standard for the Waukegan Station
Date: Sunday, March 3, 2024 1:25:53 PM

Mr. Brown,
I lived in Waukegan all my  life, there have been many designated "Super Fund" sites
over the years and some have been remediated. Please make sure that both coal ash
ponds on our Lakefront are properly cleaned. They both pose an imminent threat to
our drinking water.
Additionally, we were told at a US EPA meeting that of the two ponds, the East pond
(the closest to the lakeshore) had the least clean-up requirements. It is also the most
likely pond to seep into both our ground water and Lake Michigan.
Thanks for your consideration.
Raymond W Papp
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